
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING  
AND AVAILABILITY OF DATA 

 
The Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors, as the governing body of the Contra 
Costa County Office of the Sheriff-Coroner, will hold a public meeting on Tuesday, April 
28, 2009, at 9:30 a.m. in the Board of Supervisors Chambers, O’Brien Administration 
Building, 651 Pine Street, Martinez, California, to consider the adoption of an increase in 
the coroner’s fee for the removal and keeping of a dead body.  Oral and written 
presentations can be made at the meeting. 
 
At least 10 days before the meeting, data indicating the amount of cost, or estimated cost, 
required to provide the service or the cost of enforcing any regulation for which the fee is 
charged and the revenue sources anticipated to provide the service or the cost of 
enforcing any regulating, including general fund revenues, will be on file in the office of 
the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, located at the above address, and will be available 
for public inspection. 

 
David Twa,  
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

        and County Administrator 
 

 
By:_______________________ 

Deputy 
DATED: April 14, 2009 


